Harkert

City of Harker Heights

INSPECTION NOTICE TO
RESIDENT

Beginning on July 25, 2024, and
for the next several months,
construction crews with The Rios
Group will be inspecting the
water meters in your
neighborhood. Please see the
attached handout for more
information.

Field crews will perform the
required work as quickly as
possible to minimize the
disruption to those properties
affected by this activity.

Your cooperation is appreciated.
Should you have any additional
questions concerning this project
please contact:

Public Works Department
254-953-5649



